
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC    PERMANENT MISSION OF LEBANON 

OF BULGARIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS                           TO THE UNITED NATIONS  

 

    

                                                     27 May 2020 

            Excellency, 

We are writing to you in our capacity as co-facilitators of the Ministerial Declaration of the 

2020 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF).  

Based on the productive discussion during our last virtual meeting and the written inputs 

we received, we are now sharing the zero draft of the declaration for your consideration.  We 

would like to invite you to the first virtual informal consultations on the zero draft on 8 June 

2020 at 3 pm, as indicated in the timeline we shared with you in our letter of  8 May 2020. 

All delegations wishing to participate should e-mail the Secretariat (laabas@un.org), so as 

to receive an invitation containing the link for the meeting and indicate if they would like to 

take the floor. Please, send us your written inputs by the 8th of June, 1 pm at the following e-

mailing address desa-oisc2@un.org.  

We continue to count on your support to reach agreement on a strong, concise and 

forward looking HLPF declaration.  

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

                

        Georgi Velikov Panayotov, Ambassador           Amal Mudallali, Ambassador  

         Permanent Representative of Bulgaria               Permanent Representative of Lebanon 

                       to the United Nations       to the United Nations 
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